
  NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
The City Council of the City of Rialto/Rialto Utility Authority will hold a public hearing on 
Tuesday, June 27, 2023, at 6:30 P.M. in the Council Chambers located at 150 S. Palm 
Ave., Rialto, to receive public comment regarding the placement of charges on the County 
Property Tax Roll for Delinquent Sewer Payments. 
 
Comments and opinions may be submitted to the City Clerk's Office at the address above. 
 
Barbara A. McGee 
City Clerk 
 


